
NJSSA Meeting Minutes for January 13, 2018 
 
The meeting began with a moment of silence and prayer for all deceased league officials, 
players and for all our troops in Afghanistan and around the world. 
 

Held on 1/13/2018 at Omega Diner, North Brunswick, NJ 

 

There were only 11 persons in attendance.  The attendees were Farlan Alusik, Bob Lorincz, 

Dick Raymond, Dick Cero, Marty Marks, Pete Osborn, Charlie Dilkes, Frank Shapiro, Gene 

Stracco, Howie Marlin and Tony Ciavatta. 
  
The following items were discussed: 
  
1.  Farlan Alusik worked on the dates for the 50+ and 60+ State Tournaments: 
  

50+ Tournament        July 28th with a rain date of July 29th  Linden 
60+ Tournament        August 18th with a rain date of August 19th Linden 

Or   August 25th with a rain date of August 26th Linden 
  
2.  The 70+ Tournament will be on 16th with a rain date of August 23rd Warren Park- 
     Woodbridge 
     The 70+ All Star Tournament will be held on August 23rd Warren Park-Woodbridge 
  
3.  The pending question is “How do we get more teams to come to the tournament”? 
  
Frank Shapiro will write up an email to be sent to all 50+ and 60+ Morris County Managers to 
encourage them to play in the tournaments. 
  
4.  The next meeting will be 9:00am on February 24th at the Omega Diner in North 
     Brunswick. 

 

NEXT MEETING:  
DATE:    February 24, 2018 (Saturday)  
TIME:     9:00 AM  
PLACE:  Omega Diner, North Brunswick, NJ  
 
Thank you to all the attendees, 
 

Tony Ciavatta 
 


